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July 24, 2017          BY EMAIL 

 

Mr. Brian Torrie 

Director General, Regulatory Policy Directorate 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

P.O. Box 1046, Station B 

280 Slater Street 

Ottawa, ON, Canada K1P 5S9 

Email: cnsc.consultation.ccsn@canada.ca. 

                

Dear Mr. Torrie:  

 

Re: CELA’S comments on REGDOC-2.13.1, Safeguards and Nuclear Material 

Accountancy 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  

 

Several of the licensees in their comments have requested an industry-CNSC workshop 

on REGDOC-2.13 Safeguards and Nuclear Material Accountancy. CELA recognizes the 

benefits of a workshop. However, we recommend that any such workshop be open to a 

range of stakeholders and public interests, including organizations such as CELA, and 

not restricted to industry and the CNSC.  

 

Please feel to contact us at your earliest convenience if you have any questions regarding 

our comments.  

Yours truly,  

CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION 

 

 

 

 

 

Theresa McClenaghan 

Executive Director and Counsel 
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